
 

                                                



IV - School Garden: 

 

       Saturday October 23rd, families will be able to sign up for a slot to plant in our new school 

garden. This will be led by Ashley Fortune, our school social worker. It is a community event for 

our school families to get involved with our school. 

 

V - Any Comments/Compliments: 

 

- Will we continue to be an AVID based school? Yes 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned by Jim Leeper at 3:40 p.m. 

 

Next meeting November 17th at 3:00 p.m. 


